
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
May 3, 2023 
 
Andrea Holland 
City Clerk 
City of Hamilton 
71 Main Street West, 1st Floor 
Hamilton, ON 
L8P 4Y5 
 
SENT ELECTRONICALLY 
 
 
Dear Ms. Holland, 
 
Section 38(3) of The Conservation Authorities Act, R.S.O. 1990, c. C.27 provides that: 
 
 

“An authority shall, upon receipt of the auditor’s report of the examination of its 
accounts and transactions, forthwith forward a copy of the report to each 
participating municipality and to the Minister.” 

 
 
Accordingly, please find the “Financial Statements of Niagara Peninsula Conservation Authority 
And Independent Auditors’ Report thereon Year ended December 31, 2022” as included herewith. 
Should you or your staff have any questions or inquiries, please feel free to contact NPCA 
C.A.O. Chandra Sharma at csharma@npca.ca or at (905) 788-3135 extension 251. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Grant Bivol 
Grant Bivol 
NPCA Clerk 
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